
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17th November 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer(s), 
 
Re: Rwanda Visit - February 2025 
 
I am delighted to inform you that we will be running a trip to Rwanda for Year 11 students (and any interested 
parents!) in February 2025.  Participants will have the opportunity to work with homeless street children, to 
teach in our school “Philly’s Place, to deliver livestock to survivors of the genocide and to experience their daily 
life.  
 
We will be painting and furnishing new homes and will witness the joys of once homeless people bouncing on 
their first beds.  We will have the opportunity to explore the beautiful Rwandan landscape and wildlife and to 
experience the vibrant Rwandan culture.  We are going out there not just to see but to do!  When participants 
fly home, they will know that many lives in Rwanda have changed forever as a result of their efforts!  I can truly 
tell you from personal experience, that this visit is a life-changing, unique and unforgettable experience. 
 
If you are interested to learn more about this opportunity, I would like to invite you to attend an information 
evening at school at 6:30pm on Wednesday 29th November.  In order to help me determine the size of venue 
required for the information event, I would be grateful if you could let me know in advance if you intend to 
attend.  
 
You could do this by completing and returning the slip below or by emailing me 
at shunt@sandhurstschool.org.uk before Wednesday 29th November. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miss S Hunt MBE 
 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------------------- 
 
Name of student: ….……………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
  
We intend to attend the Rwanda visit information evening.  
 
We will be a party of ……………….. (insert number) 
 
  
Signed: ………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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